
UNITY UNIFORM

Optional  Uniform

Plain white shirt
No logo or branding

The branded uniform will be stocked at Bispham Clothing (01253 276047) and Ragamuffins (01253 390717)

If you need any assistance with purchasing uniform please contact Alyson at https://www.schoolwear-blackpool.com/

or Kath at Ragamuffin. Non branded items may be bought from a wide range of retailers

.

Unity logo jumper
Plain black V-neck jumper

with Unity logo on the left

chest

Tailored Skirt

Plain black

Trousers
Plain black, no logo or 

branding

COMPULSORY ITEMS OF PRIMARY SCHOOL UNIFORM 2024/2025
You must wear these items every day to school

Plain black

socks

Plain black tights 
No logo, branding or 

pattern

Available at many 

retailers

Shorts
Plain black

Summer

dress

Unity logo

cardigan
Plain black cardigan

with Unity logo on

the left chest

Plain white 

socks
(To be worn with 

summer dress)

PE Uniform
(No children in any year group are to come to school wearing P.E. kit)

Red polo shirt 

Black shorts Black Pumps 

or Trainers

Black Blazer 

with the Unity 

logo

or or

https://www.schoolwear-blackpool.com/


Unity Academy Footwear

Footwear should be all black with no identifiable 

markings. If this footwear is a boot it must be no bigger 

than ankle length. No crocs or sandals are permitted.

Trainers are permitted as long as they are fully black.

Please checkthe guide opposite

Jewellery and Hair
A maximum of 2 earrings can be worn in each ear. These should be stud-type 

earrings. No other visible piercings are allowed.

If children have ear piercings, they should be able to remove and replace them 

independently for PE.

Children should not wear rings for school, it is unsafe on play equipment.

Any necklaces and/or bracelets are to be kept inside the shirt and removed for PE.

Primary aged students are expected to have long hair tied back for health and 

safety reasons. Bows and bobbles should be black, white or red

The school will not allow students to have words/logos shaved into their hair. 

The school will have due regard to equality laws when considering hair styles.  

Hairstyles and  head coverings that are part of the culture and identity of an ethnic 

or racial group will be respected.  

The school would prefer children's hair to be of a natural colour but will tolerate 

hair which has been coloured.  Children should not have very bright, non-natural 

hair colourants (e.g. green, blue etc.)


